Mr. William R. Stein

388 Richards Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30318-7924
Dear Mr. Stein:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your undated transmittal that indicated
your support for the 10 CFR 2.206 petition from Ms. Pamela Blockey-0'Brien
related to the Georgia Tech Res.arch Reactor. Let me assure you that the
concerns raised in the 2.206 petition will be appropriately evaluated. We

appreciate your bringing these concerns to our attention.

Sincerely,

Brian K. Grimes, Director
Division of Project Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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